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28th February 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 5th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day! As part of this, we are asking that 
the children come to school on this day dressed as their favourite character from a book! They 
may also bring in their favourite books to share with others. This year, there will be a theme of 
‘Magic and Potions’ running through the week, however their costume does not have to reflect 
this. There will be a special prize for the child in each target area who has read for the most 
minutes on Wednesday evening too. (Reception and year 1 – 10 minutes, Year 2 and 3 – 15 
minutes, Year 4, 5 and 6 – 20 minutes)  
 
During the day, the children will have the opportunity to take part in a number of reading related 
activities, as well as an exciting visit from ‘The School of Wizards and Witches’. After school, there 
will be a book fair in the art room (in the huts) where children will have the opportunity to buy 
brand new books for only £1 and second hand books for 50p. 
 
There will also be a competition to find the most extreme reader! This involves the children 
bringing in photos of themselves reading in the most unusual places! Please hand your entries to 
the office.  
 
 
We look forward to celebrating and sharing our love of books. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Kate Brunton 


